Christ Church National School

Board of Management Update
The Board of Management met by Zoom on 21st April 2021
The following information can be shared with the school community:
· Dignity at Work policy will be carried forward to the next meeting for ratification.
· An email has been sent to parents asking them to be mindful of the residents and requesting that their vehicles do not mount the footpath when arriving at the school for health and safety reasons. 
· Voluntary contributions were significantly down due to the closure of school in Term 2.  A letter will be sent to parents asking for voluntary subscriptions for the final term.
· It was decided by the Board that 8 Microsoft Surface Pro’s should be purchased for the teaching staff and the remaining money banked for future purchases of technology for the students.  The staff computers will be refurbished and added to the student’s bank of laptops.
· The climbing frame monkey bars are rusted and need to be replaced.  An assessment will be carried out by a qualified company who will then advise whether they can replace the broken elements or whether it will have to be fully replaced.  
· The updated version of the Child Safeguarding Statement will be distributed to all teachers’ classrooms, made available to substitute teachers and uploaded to the school website. 
· Mandatory items such as child protection and bullying behaviour were also reported on.
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